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Registration and Abstract reminder 

This note is to remind everyone that theoretically registration deadlines for 
students attending 6th International Conference on Phthiraptera, and 
wanting to make an application for support, are on Monday of next week.  If 
you are having problems please contact Oldřich Sychra (sychrao@vfu.cz) or 
Dana Cernoskova (dana.cernoskova@longaro.cz) to let them know what the 
issue is.  We may be able to extend this deadline for a short time, especially if 
we receive more registrations from full paying attendees, i.e. the more 
registration fees we receive the more we can offer in support. 

Also Monday is the deadline for submitting an Abstract for a presentation, 
whether a poster or an oral presentation.  If you want to show others what you 
are doing (or even planning to do) this is the opportunity. 

Bibliography listing 2017 

For all those interested in the literature on Phthiraptera and other Psocodea, I 
have finally put together what, at this stage, appears to be a complete list of 
2017 publications (plus a supplementary list of publications from 2016 that 
were slow to show up on the various searches).  If I have missed one of your 
publications please let me know and it will go on the next supplement. 

Looking forward to meeting you all again in Brno, Ian 

 


